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Monday 17th October 2022 
 
Year 11 Prom – Friday 30th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 Pupils, 
 
I am writing to confirm the arrangements for this year’s Year 11 Prom, which were shared with your child in an 
assembly today. 
 
Venue and tickets 
The venue for this year’s Prom is Blakelands Country House in Bobbington. The price of the ticket will be £40 and 
this will include entrance to the Prom, a buffet, disco and a non-alcoholic arrival drink. Tickets will go on sale in 
January and I will write to you again in January to let you know further details about how to purchase a ticket. 
 
Eligibility 
The Prom will be an opportunity to mark the hardwork and dedication that our Year 11 pupils have shown 
towards their learning and school life in general over the course of their time with us. As such, and as was the 
case last year, in order to be eligible to attend the Prom, pupils must achieve a successful ‘Passport to Prom’. This 
was launched with your son/daughter in assembly today and to help you in supporting your son/daughter to 
achieve a successful Passport to Prom, I wanted to share the same information with you. 
 
The ‘Passport to Prom’ will require all four of the following criteria to have been achieved: 
 
Between 31st October 2022 and Friday 12th May 2023 

1) Attend school for at least 95% of the time, unless this is certified by a GP/medical note. 
2) Arrive on time to at least 90% of AM and PM registration sessions. 
3) Demonstrate a level of behaviour and conduct that is consistently in line with our school behaviour policy.  
4) Attend an average of two additional study sessions per week (These will not commence until after 

Christmas and I will outline further details regarding these in my letter to you) 
 
Pupils will be informed during w/c 16th May of whether or not they have met the four criteria on the passport. We 
very much envisage that the vast majority of pupils, if not all, will meet the criteria. 
 
I very much hope that your child will be able to join us for what promises to be a spectacular event. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 

Gareth Burton 
Headteacher 
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